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RACING INDUSTRY, SEXUAL EXPLOITATION OF YOUNG PEOPLE 

353. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the Minister for Racing and Gaming: 
Following the recent report into the New South Wales racing industry, which indicated widespread sexual 
exploitation of young people in that industry, has the minister satisfied himself that a similar position does not 
exist in Western Australia?   

Hon N.D. GRIFFITHS replied: 
Hon Richard Face kindly provided me with a copy of the report.  I have noted its content and I am seeking 
advice about the matters in it, with particular reference to whether it has relevance to Western Australia. 
 


